
Is your child starting Kindergarten in August? 
                      These Summer VPK sites may be for you! 

Bexley Elementary 
4380 Ballantrae Boulevard, Land O' Lakes, FL 34638 

Gulf Highlands Elementary 

8019 Gulf Highlands Drive, Port Richey, FL 34668 

Quail Hollow Elementary 

7050 Quail Hollow Boulevard, Wesley Chapel, FL 33544 

 

Transportation is not provided to Summer VPK sites 

 

 

Days and Hours of Operation: 

June 7, 2021 through July 22, 2021 

Monday-Thursday*   8:30 am - 4:30 pm  

(*Classes will not be held June 11, 18, 25 and July 2, 9, and 16.) 

 

For additional information please call 813-794-2730 
 

 
Follow these steps to obtain a Certificate of Eligibility (COE) from the Early Learning 

Coalition and apply to participate in Summer VPK 

• Go to www.phelc.org.  

• On the right side of the webpage is a yellow box  ,    click FAMILIES and then Click 

Here for the Family Portal . 

• This link will take you to the Office of Early Learning’s Family Portal  

• You will create an account using a username (email) and           password. If you 

do not have an email, you can create one.  

• Once you have received your certificate of eligibility, please email it to 

arussell@pasco.k12.fl.us. 

 

 

If you have any questions about obtaining your child’s VPK Certificate, 

please contact the     Early Learning Coalition at 1-866-797-9444. 
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